
The Bolton Lake Regional Water Pollution Control Authority (BLRWPCA) held a Public 

Hearing on November 29, 2017 at the Bolton Town Hall with Chair Robert Morra presiding.  

Also in attendance were: members Richard Hayes, Daniel Wright, and Daniel Champagne; 

alternate members Cheryl Udin, Joyce Stille, and Michael Purcaro; Robert Grasis, Vernon 

WPCA Director; Dr. Christina Ilies; and James Aldrich.  

R. Morra Called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 P.M. and read the legal notice. Purpose 

of hearing was to hear public comment on the proposed benefit assessment for 1120 Boston 

Turnpike, Bolton, CT for Bolton Cosmetic and Family Dentistry. J. Aldrich and Dr. Ilies 

provided information and data on the proposed operation and water usage. For 3 ½ days per 

week, 7 full time staff will be working. Due to new technology, they believe water usage 

would be less than the amount of one EDU. 

R. Morra closed the Public Hearing at 7:15 P.M. 

 

 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 Joyce M. Stille 

 BLRWPCA Alternate 

 

 

 Please see minutes of subsequent meetings for approval of these minutes and any corrections  

 hereto. 

 

 

 

 

 


